
Tree Pickup
Boonton Township Boy Scout Troop 69 will be conducting a fundraiser by 

providing a Christmas Tree Pickup for a fee. All fees will go towards our new 

tents and other supplies. 

Pickups will be on Sundays 1/7 & 1/14 between 1:00 and 3:00PM.  

Pickup Order forms:  http://rvt69.mbroz.net/wp/tree-pickup/ 

Trees must be free of ornaments, tags and bases. 
Sorry, but no metal wire wrapped wreaths can be accepted. 

! !  

Did you know: “The United States flag, when it is in such condition that it is 

no longer a fitting emblem of display, should be destroyed in a dignified way, 

preferably by burning.”  -The United States Flag Code, Title 4, Section 8k 

Did you also know that the Boy Scouts of America is one of the organizations 

authorized to properly retire the U.S. Flag?  We are collecting flags that are 

ready for a proper retirement.  scoutmaster@troop69boontontwpnj.com
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